
 
Thornhill PS Email Information: Monday, January 29, 2024 
 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
Tuesday, January 30 

• Pizza Lunch (for those who order) 

• Young Rembrandts Lunch Program 

• Cookie Fundraiser 

• Junior/Intermediate Homework Club  

• Junior Girls Area Volleyball 
Wednesday, January 31 

• Junior/Intermediate Homework Club 

• School Council Meeting @ 7 p.m. – all welcome – virtual link here 
Thursday, February 1 

• Junior/Intermediate Homework Club 

• Subway Lunch (for those who order) 

• Games Club – Gr. 3 -5 
Thursday, February 2 

• PA Day – No School 
 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 
Tuesday, February 6 

• Pizza Lunch (for those who order) 

• Young Rembrandts Lunch Program 

• Cookie Fundraiser 
Wednesday, February 7 

• Junior/Intermediate Homework Club 

• Popcorn Distribution #1 
Thursday, February 8 

• Junior/Intermediate Homework Club 

• Subway Lunch (for those who order) 
Friday, February 9 

• Junior/Intermediate Homework Club 

• Games Club – Gr. 3 -5 
 

 

UPCOMING SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
 
All parents/guardians are welcome to attend our school council meeting on 
Wednesday, January 31st.  It is held from 7:00 – 8:00 pm in the school library (or 
you may use the virtual link provided).   

https://meet.google.com/wqa-gyii-aay


 
GRADE 8 FUNDRAISER: CANDY GRAMS 
The Grade 8 students at TPS will be selling Candy Grams as a way to raise money 
for their graduation. The candy grams are peanut-free, kosher, strawberry heart 
lollipops. They will be sold during recess on Tuesday and Thursday for $1.00 from 
January 30th to February 8th. Students can send one to themselves or buy one to 
send to a friend, sibling, or other family member. They will be delivered to 
students on February 14th. Please note, that all students in the school will receive 
one Candy Gram to ensure no one is left out.  Deliveries of purchased Candy 
Grams will be done discreetly.  If for any reason you would not like your child to 
receive one, please let their teacher know in writing before February 14th. 
 
PRIMARY LITERACY NIGHT 

Attention all families of children in Kindergarten to Grade 3! We would like to 
invite you and your child to join us in our school library on the evening of Tuesday 
February 13th, 2024 from 6:00-7:00 p.m. for Primary Literacy Night!  This is an 
opportunity to spend time together with your child participating in engaging 
Literacy activities, games and snuggling up to read a book together. Please 
consider coming dressed in your pajamas, bringing a stuffed toy/animal and your 
favourite book.  Please note this event if for our students in Kindergarten to 
Grade 3. We hope to see you all there! 

 

P.A. Day February 2, 2024 

Our staff will be participating in professional activities on Friday, February 2nd. 

There will be no school for students that day.  If you would like to learn more, 

please see the agenda for our meetings linked here. 

 

FRENCH IMMERSION INFORMATION SESSION AND REGISTRATION 

Any SK family who is looking for information regarding French Immersion should 

read the messages linked here from our Board.  Please note registrations received 

after February 5th will be considered a late registration and will be considered on 

a first come first serve basis. 
 
RED CROSS STAY SAFE COURSE 
Stayin Alive with First Aid is offering an online course for children in Grades 3-5 on 
February 3rd and 4th.  If you are interested in learning more, please see this flyer. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/PA%20Day%20February%202.pdf
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/school-programs/french-second-language/french-immersion-registration
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/22%20Online%20Stay%20Safe%20Feb.%2034.pdf

